Cardinal Council Members

Bowling Green Garden Club
Glasgow Garden Club
Two Creeks Garden Club
Warren East Garden Club

HANDS Committee Members

Chairman Susan Faller, Bowling Green Garden Club
Debbie Deaton, Two Creeks Garden Club
Mary Ann Hext, Two Creeks & Bowling Green Garden Club
Romanza Johnson, Bowling Green Garden Club
Cherie Vaughan, Glasgow Garden Club

Connie Vincent, Warren East Garden Club

Cardinal Council of Garden Clubs
Bowling Green, KY

H.A.N.D.S.
Tree Dedication

Sunday, November 14, 2021 2:30 pm

Lost River Elementary School



In Memory Of: ngmm Schedule

Dulcie Keith Clark Welcome - Susan Faller, HANDS Committee Chairman

Roger Clark The Maple Tree by John Clare
Cherie Vaughan, Hands Committee Member

Joyce Ann Lehmann Cloutier .
Invocation - Jo Jean Scott, Past President Cardinal Council

Joseph Brown Gentry A Rose Touched by the Sun’s Warm Rays by Jean Berger

South Warren High School, Choral Director Ms. Titfany Harrington
Janice Phelps Gibson

History of HANDS - Romanza Johnson, Past President Cardinal Council
Lila Louise Greene
Introduction of Speaker Martha Harkleroad

Sy ndna Rose Fuston Griffi Susan Faller, HANDS Committee Chairman

Dedication/Recognitions
Martha Harkleroad, President, Cardinal Council

Herbert Neal Harkleroad

“Sally” Emogene Elizabeth Mayfield The Earth Adorned by Waldemar Ahlen
South Warren High School, Choral Dircctor Ms. Tiffany Harrington
L.Rhea Taylor, Jr.
Ttees Need Not Walk the Earth - David Rosenthal
Cherie Vaughan, HANDS Committee Member

Today, we dedicate two chen—y Laurel, one crepe myrﬂe, six ink- Closing Remarks - Susan Faller, HANDS Committee Chairman
berry holly, all planted at the Eloise B. Houchens Center, 1115
Adams St. Bowling Green, KY and eight ‘Brandywine’ maple
trees planted at Lost River Elementary School, 450 Modern Way, *-
Bowling Green, KY.




